
 One World Centre 

Working towards a just and sustainable world 

JOIN US FOR A  

Dinner and conversation  
with 

MICHAEL WRIGHT 

‘Looking Forward, Moving Forward’ Project on 

improving Aboriginal Health 

Michael, a Yuat Noongar man, will share his experiences and ambitions to improve Aboriginal 
health and mental health.  The ‘Looking Forward, Moving Forward’ project brings Elders and 
service providers together to improve policies and practices across the mental health and drug 
and alcohol sectors. 
 
This event is an initiative of the OWC’s Reconciliation Action Plan team to coincide with National Reconciliation 

Week (27 May – 3 June). It also demonstrates our commitment to advancing the Sustainable Development Goals 

(Goal 3: Ensure healthy lives and promote well-being for all at all ages). 

WHEN?  From 6pm, Sunday, 3 June 2017. 

WHERE? 106 Petra St (SE corner Fraser St), Bicton (parking on Fraser St).  

TICKETS ARE EXTREMELY LIMITED SO BOOKING IS REQUIRED! 

REGISTER ONLINE AT:  https://www.trybooking.com/VPES – by 27 May 

COST?  by donation (Trybooking) 

For more details contact Joe Courtney, joe_anne@iinet.net.au 92275746 

Dinner and drinks provided. Funds raised will be used to support cross cultural education  

One World Centre Inc 5 King William St, Bayswater 
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